
Councillor Comments: Friday 24th July 2020 
 
 
PA20/05269 

Variation of condition 5 of decision PA13/03126 dated 11/10/2013 Alterations and 
variations to extant consented managers dwelling (under construction) and associated 
works 
Crooked Inn (Managers Dwelling) Liskeard Road Trematon Saltash PL12 4RZ 
 
 
Councillor Richard Bickford:  

Like others, I would like to support a recommendation for refusal for the reasons 
stated. No DOI. 
 

 
Councillor Gloria Challen:  

Refusal.  No DOI. 
 
 
Councillor Jean Dent:  

I agree with Bill.  This dwelling would not have been allowed to be built unless it was 
tied to the business. Therefore, I refuse on the grounds that it would contradict 
planning legislation if it was sold as a separate dwelling.  No DOI. 
 
 
Councillor Mark Fox:  

I recommend refusal for previous comments from Councillor Philips 
No DOI 
 
 
Councillor Sarah Gillies:  

 
 
Councillor Sheila Lennox-Boyd:  

Thank you for your email. I recommend refusal and see no reason for lifting of 
conditions. I have no declaration of interest.  
 

 
Councillor Sarah Martin:  
 
 
Councillor Steve Miller:  
 
 
Councillor Mike Parker: 
 
 
Councillor Julia Peggs:  

Refusal. The idea was that it should remain as part of the mail structure.  
No DOI  



 
 
Councillor Bill Phillips:  

I recommend refusal on this as this dwelling was allowed as a tied dwelling and I 
believe it would not have been given permission had it not been so.  So to remove the 
condition would breach planning.  I have no declarations of interest. 
 
 
Councillor Averil Pinckney:  

Refusal from me please, and no DOI . 
 
 
Councillor Julie Rance:  

I’m pretty sure this came to Council a while back with the same request (I might be 
wrong) but I see no reason to approve on this occasion either so I agree with everyone 
else and would recommend refusal.  I have no interest to declare  
 
 
Councillor Brenda Samuels:  

Refusal from me 
The whole point of this was to stop it being split from the main property and sold off.  
No DOI 
 
 
Councillor Pete Samuels:  

Refusal from me, for the reasons stated by other Members, in relation to this being a 
tied property.  No DOI 
 
 
Councillor David Yates:  

I would recommend refusal.  This should not be allowed to be an independent dwelling.  
I have no interest to declare. 


